
From: Jennifer Elrod
To: Collins, Karen, EMNRD
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: CHISHOLM ENERGY OPERATING, LLC-ACOI UPDATE
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2021 8:47:44 AM
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Thank you Karen!!!!  I appreciate it.  I will give you an update already.
 
The Elbow Canyon that was supposed to be TA’d by November, was TA’d, but when we went to do
the MIT it was discovered that there was a possible casing leak, so it is being added to our PA list and
the paperwork will be filed to get this well plugged. 
 
Thanks,
Jennifer
 

From: Collins, Karen, EMNRD <Karen.Collins@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 9:41 AM
To: Jennifer Elrod <JElrod@chisholmenergy.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: CHISHOLM ENERGY OPERATING, LLC-ACOI UPDATE
 
Good morning Jennifer,
 
Please see the attached approved and signed ACOI.
 
Thank you
 
Karen Collins
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division
1220 S. St. Francis Drive | Santa Fe, NM 87505
505.490.2162 | Karen.Collins@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/
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